
 

Jeff Moloi replaces Kwena Moabelo on Kaya

Kwena Moabelo, sports manager for Kaya FM 95.9, is leaving the radio station to join SAFM and SABC sports television.
Moabelo says: "This was a tough decision to leave a place that has been my home for almost six years. However, this is a
career move for me. I will miss all the listeners." Announcing veteran sports broadcaster Jeff Moloi as the new sports editor,
station MD Charlene Deacon says: "Jeff will more than ably fill Kwena's shoes and we now have an opportunity to hire a
new face to join this experienced team."
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